
 

CONNECTING with God and others, GROWING in faith and love through Biblical learning, 
and SERVING our community and world as followers of Jesus Christ. 

 

 

Carmel UMC Music 
Ministry Newsletter 

Week of:  January 23, 2019 
January Birthdays: 

   Rick W. 12th                     Jayne E. 23rd   

THIS WEEK: Choir 

He is Here with Holy Spirit, Thou Art 
Welcome 

THIS WEEK: Handbells 

 

THIS WEEK: Acclaim 

 

Rehearsal Notes: Choir 

Sanctuary; 7:30pm-8:30pm 

Rehearsal Notes: Handbells 

Bell Room; 6:00pm-7:15pm 

ATTENTION:    

Music Council Meeting is this 
Sunday.   

UPCOMING INFORMATION 
Next Sunday 

Sunday Date: February 3, 2019 

Choir:  

Acclaim:  

Handbells: 

 News from Music Council 
Housing-Taylor University will be 
singing with us on Palm Sunday. 
They have requesting housing 
arrangements. Please contact 
David if you are able to host 
students. 

Meeting- January 27, 2019 11:30AM 

Contact Info:  
David Morton 
(317)-999-2966 
dmorton@carmelumc.org 
 
 
Patricia Bigham 
(317)-409-1029 
pbigham@carmelumc.org 
 
 
Veronica Cooper 
(317)-509-7378 
vcooper@carmelumc.org 
 

 
 

Announcements/Volunteer Opportunities 
Devoted Grow Group- Next meeting is this Sunday in between services. 
This group is open to everyone in the Music Ministry. 

Brunch- The Music Ministry will be hosting the church brunch on 
February 3, 2019. Please bring food for the whole church to enjoy. To 
volunteer please contact Carol Getch, Kristen Thornsberry, and Margaret 
Kettle.  

Outreach- Soups On will be having a sandwich making session on 
February 9, 2019 form 10:00am to 11:30am. Please sign up with Jan Lefton if 
interested. 
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